
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 3rd July 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Classes for 2025 – 2026 
We hope this message finds you and your family well. As we come to the end of this academic year, 
we are excited to inform you of the class teachers for next year.  
 

Class Name Year Group  Class Teacher(s) 
Cherry  Reception/Year 1 Mrs Keizer 
Willow  Reception/Year 1 Mr Hood (Mon–Weds) + Mrs Ealden (Weds-Fri) 
Hazel  Reception/Year 1 Mrs Sexton 
Beech  Year 2 Miss Reece 
Rowan  Year 3 Miss Acheson – Gray 
Birch   Year 4 Mrs Jefferies (Tuesday - Friday) + Mrs Butler (Monday) 
Walnut  Year 5  Mrs Jones (Mon–Weds)  + Mrs De La Mare (Weds-Fri) 
Sycamore  Year 6 Mrs Coleman 

 
We are moving some classes and provisions around in school to ensure our 3 Reception/Year 1 
classes all have access to outdoor areas. All Reception/Year 1 classes will be in the same ‘wing’ of 
our school next to our Pre-School. To ensure Year 2 are not on their own downstairs, they will be 
moving upstairs to join the rest of the school. 
 
Our teachers are eager to welcome their new students and have planned exciting activities to 
ensure a positive start to the school year. The children will spend a day with their new teachers on 
Monday 14th July as well as getting to know them at other times of the school day.  
 
In the next few weeks, transition will begin and this includes: 

• Seeing their new classrooms spaces 
• Becoming familiar with new faces around the school  
• Visiting upstairs and using the stairs (current year 1 and 2 children) 
• Identified children will have time with their new class teacher beyond the usual transition 

day  
• Transition booklets will be provided to those who may need this for support 
 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. We look forward to 
a wonderful school year ahead! 
 
Warm regards, 
Mrs Williams  
Head of School  

 

Head of School: Mrs C Williams  
Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Scutt 
18 Raven Way, Shrivenham, Swindon,  

SN6 8FX. 
Telephone: 01793 782406 

Email: office@shr.cambrianlt.org 
www.shrivenhamschool.co.uk 
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